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Parish Office: (908) 756 -6524                            
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            Saint Maryõs Church - Stony Hill  

      Roman Catholic Church    

 
 

 

 

Sunday, November 18th 
 at 4:00 pm 

 
 

The Covenant Committee of 
St. Maryôs Stony Hill and Wilson 

Memorial Church 
 

Community 

Thanksgiving Service  
 
 

We are pleased to welcome 
Rev. Guy Selvester 

Director, Office of Ecumenical 
& Interfaith Affairs  

Diocese of Metuchen and 
Pastor, St. Joseph Church, 

Washington, NJ  
to this yearôs Service 

 

 
Refreshments following the 
celebration in Murray Hall  
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Bereavement Group        Cheryl Gatti               908-285-0330 

Cemetery Sales         Dick Dorsi 908-380-3321 

Cemetery Concerns         Pat Manfredonia 908-756-6524 

Childrenôs Liturgy         Melissa Camiolo 

      oloimac21005@gmail.com 

Covenant Committee          Florence Larkin 908-757-4029 

Finance Committee          Nancy Finn 908-756-6524 

Food Pantry Mary Ann & Tony Pangi    732-764-0264  

Food for the Needy (SHIP)  Bob Palasits 908-757-5728 

Knights of Columbus          Al Germaine 973-896-7250 

 agermaine2@icloud.com 

Liturgical Ministries          Peter DôAngelo 908-963-0436 

Making Music -                    Roseann Sicola 908-755-2853 

        Praying Twice              makemusic@stmaryswatchung.org 

Moms & Tots          Paige Jasaitis 908-753-0443 

Morning Prayer Group        Mary Cooper 908-561-0854 

Music Ministry          Suzanne Gallic 908-605-0097   

RCIA/Adult Ed         Anthony Pangi 732-764-0264 

a.pangi@aol.com 

Religious Ed. Grade K-6     Catherine Cooney 908-756-6524 

Religious Ed. Grade 7-8     Sherry Hudzik          908-668-4868 

  Confirmation Program  confirmation@stmaryswatchung.org 

Seniors Group          Pat Dorsi 908-917-5709 

St. Annôs Soup Kitchen      Sheryl Szlosek 908-616-2697 

Stewardship Committee     Beth Mattiassi 908-561-0993 

Youth Ministry          Tina Kelly 908-756-6524 

Ministry Leaders: 

 

Rev. Brian J. Nolan, D. Min., Pastor 
908-756-6524 ext. 12; pastor@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Rev. Msgr. Eugene Prus, Weekend Assistant 
 

Deacon Peter DôAngelo 
908-963-0436; deaconpeter@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Deacon Lawrence Duffy 
deaconlarry@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Frank Capobianco, Parish Buildings & Grounds 
building@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Catherine Cooney, Director of Religious Education 
908-756-6524 ext. 16; ccooney@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Richard Dorsi, Cemetery Sales 
908-380-3321; cemetery@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Nancy Finn, Director of Development 
908-756-6524 ext. 14;  nancy@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Suzanne Gallic, Director of Music 
suzannegallic@gmail.com 

 

Pat Manfredonia, Parish Bookkeeper 
908-756-6524 ext. 17; patm@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Susan Minogue, Organist 
sminogue37@gmail.com 

 

Darrin Nelson, Adult Formation/Evangelization 
908-756-6524 ext. 15; dnelson@stmaryswatchung.org 

 

Nancy Stoll, Parish Secretary 
908-756-6524 ext. 10; parish@stmaryswatchung.org 

Welcome!  

     A warm welcome is extended to all who come to 
St. Maryôs-Stony Hill to join together in this community 
of worship and praise to Almighty God.  We are    
grateful to our faithful parishioners and welcome our 
neighbors and guests who visit us occasionally.  We 
want you to know that you are always welcome!   
     All parishioners should be registered with the    
parish office.  Please notify the parish office if you 
change your address or move out of the parish. 
Certificates of eligibility to sponsor at Baptism or 
Confirmation will be given only to registered 
parishioners who are active and practicing Catholics. 

Parish Directory: 

 

We offer religious education for children of registered     
parishioners who attend public school grades Pre-K 
thru 8.  Preparation for the Sacraments of First 
Penance, First Holy Communion and Confirmation is 
also provided for students who attend Catholic 
schools.  The Confirmation Program is a two-year 
preparation program.  Students may not enroll into 8th 
grade, unless they complete our 7th grade program or 
attend a Catholic school.  Please check our website or 
contact the Office of Religious Education  at 908-756-
6524 ext.16 for more information. 

Religious Education 

 

Sunday Eucharist 
Saturday Vigil Mass at 4:00 pm 

 

Sunday Masses: 7:30 am | 9:00 am | 11:15 am 
 

Daily Masses:  
Monday - Thursday 7:00 am 

Friday 12:10 pm; Saturday 7:00 am 
Rosary prayed daily at 7:30 am 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:00 - 3:45 pm  
Also by appointment. 

 

Pastoral Care of the Sick and Homebound 
Please call the parish office to make arrangements.  
Emergency sick calls may be made at anytime by 
calling the parish office and selecting ñ9ò.  Please 
only use this option for a genuine emergency 

requiring a priest. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Celebrations are held at 12:15 pm on the  

2nd & 4th Sunday of each month.  Contact the parish 
office for scheduling. 

 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Contact the parish office for an appointment at least 
one year in advance of the planned wedding date.   



T  T-T  S   O  T 
 

Newly Baptized  

We warmly welcome Daniella Rosemarie, daughter of 
Daniel & Vlora Sullivan, Mia Rose, daughter of Jason 
& Stefeni Frushon, and Eleanor Marie, daughter of 
Anthony & Mary Jo Lind, who were recently baptized.  
May the flame of faith grow ever stronger in their 
heart!  God Bless!  (Photos to follow in next weekôs 
bulletin). 
 

Please note:  

We are cancelling all Religious 
Education Classes scheduled on 
Sunday, November 25th.  This 
includes the 6th grade on-line program 
that would have met in class that day. 

 

Thank you and may God bless you for your 
continued support of our parish! 

 

November 10 - 11 (Excludes WeShare) 

 

Stewardship Reflection  

ñAnd then they will see the Son of Man coming in 
the clouds with great power and glory.ò 

 Mk. 13:26 

We will all have that day when we are standing before 
God and our life is played out like a movie. When this 
happens and God asks each of us, ñWhat have you 
done with the gifts that I have given you?ò How will 
you respond?  

 

 

2018 
 

Weekly Offering   
$8,530 

 

 

2017 
 

Weekly Offering   
$7,361 

 

Your Sacrificial Offering 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday, November 19 
Weekday 

7:00 am Mass Å 7:30 am Rosary 
No Religious Education Classes tonight 

 

Tuesday, November 20 
Weekday 

7:00 am Mass Å 7:30 am Rosary 
No Making Music Praying Twice today 
No Bereavement Group tonight 

 

Wednesday, November 21 
The Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

7:00 am Mass Å  7:30 am Rosary 
No Religious Education Classes today 

 

Thursday, November 22 
Saint Cecilia  Å  Thanksgiving Day 

7:30 am Rosary 
9:00 am  Mass 

No Seniors Meeting today 

 

Friday, November 23 
Weekday 

7:30 am Rosary 
12:10 pm Mass 

 

Saturday, November 24 
Saint Andrew Dung-Lac 

7:00 am Mass 
4:00 pm Vigil Mass for Sunday 

 

Sunday, November 25 
Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 
Mass at 7:30 am, 9:00 am, and 11:15 am 
No Religious Education Classes today 

10:00 am  RCIA  
12:15 pm  Baptism 

Attention: 
Religious 
Education 
Families 

 

We wish you bountiful blessings on 
Thanksgiving - - and always! 



S . Mô-S  H , W 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends at St. Maryôs Stony-Hill, 
 

     The baby shower was wonderful, thank you to everyone for all your dedication and support of the Center.  
Our moms and their children always enjoy this special afternoon.  St. Maryôs is a wonderful parish and has a 
ñspecialò way of making us feel at home.  The food, dessert and decorations made the day extra special--thank 
you to Father Brian Nolan, Pat Dorsi and the Seniors Group, Linda Hyland, Denise Duffy, Florence Larkin, Nancy 
Finn and Joanna Eisele. 
     Thank you to everyone who donated!  Your individual donations provide our families with lifeôs basics and the 
critical counseling necessary to ñbreak the cycleò of homelessness and trauma.  Your outreach and presence 
helps rebuild the self-esteem of our mothers, who have experienced great pain in their young lives as they 
realize that others do care.  To those who missed the opportunity to help, it is not too late-- please send your 
donation to the address below, or donate on line and please visit our website--   www.cge-nj.org. 
     Your prayers and support help each young mother to take the next right step for herself and her child.  If you 
havenôt visited the Center, please arrange a visit to see firsthand how your support helps our moms and their 
children. 
     On behalf of the vulnerable families we serve ïthank you!! 

        Noreen Whittemore, Director of Community Relations   

        The Center For Great Expectations 

        19B Dellwood Lane, Somerset, NJ  08873 

 

Reflection:  

Encountering Christ  
             

   by Cathy Cooney 
 
Do you wonder where Jesus is and how we can meet 
Him and have an encounter with Him? We are the Body 
of Christ and in each of us is Jesus. Therefore, we 
encounter Him in everyone we meet. For example, we 
encounter Jesus in many different ways during the 
celebration of the Mass. We encounter Him as we enter 
the church when we say hello to and smile at others. 
We encounter Jesus when we make room for someone 
in the pew. During the Mass, we listen to the words that 
Jesus spoke in the gospels. We encounter Jesus 
through those words when He reveals Himself through a 
thought, word or phrase that touches our hearts or leads 
us to action or a new understanding. We encounter 
Jesus when we extend our hand with the Sign of Peace. 
We encounter Him by inviting Him to nourish and 
strengthen us when we participate in the Eucharist.  At 
the end of the celebration of the Mass, we are told to go 
forth to love and serve the Lord. We do this by imitating 
Christ. We show the love of Christ to others and in 
doing so, encounter Him within us and in the persons 
that we meet, help and serve. Jesus tells us directly in 
Matthew 25, that He is in everyone and when you love, 
help or serve anyone, you do it for Him. "Amen, I say to 
you, whatever you did for one of these least brother's of 
mine, you did for me". We encounter Jesus everyday in 
everyone we meet and interact with, everyone. Friend, 
stranger, old, young, rich, poor, weak or strong, Jesus is 
in us all.  

Eucharistic Adoration 

Join us for Adoration 
 

Every 1st Wed of the month 
 

Next Adoration 
 

Wed Dec. 5 at 7:00 PM 

 

Faith in Jesus 
  

ñTake heart, it is I, have no fear.òðMatthew 14:27 
 

We often go to God in prayer, not when things are 
seemingly going well but when a particular trial or 
struggle arises. We seek clarity and peace when we 
are unsure of how to act or what to do in a given  
situation. In those moments, hearing God speak can 
be difficult. How can we know that God hears us and 
that He truly cares? Faith. When we approach Jesus 
in Eucharistic Adoration we do not know beyond a 
doubt that all of our questions will be answered or 
that our problems will be solved. What God does  
assure us of, however, is that He is with us, He hears 
us, and He loves us. In faith we place our needs  
before God, knowing that simply being in His  
presence will bring healing and peace.  
 
Come let the Lord love you. Come be with the Lord. 

 



S . Mô-S  H , W 

 
 
 
 

     Breakfast with Santa  

Please join us on Saturday, December 1st in the 
Parish Center for Breakfast with Santa! Seating times 
are 8:00 am, 9:00 am and 10:00 am. Tickets on sale 
soonðafter Masses or on the parish website 
(stmaryswatchung.org) via WeShare. Children (under 

10) are $3; Children (ages 10+) & 
Adults are $5. Donôt forget to 
bring a new unwrapped toy for the 
children of St. Annôs Soup Kitchen 
ð and your camera!. Please 
note: we will not be selling tickets 
at the door, so be sure to get 
them by November 25th.  All 
attendees must purchase a ticket. 
 

RCIA Reflection:  

Planning for the Future  

Rumors and predictions about the end of the world flare 
up periodically.  Each generation must deal with the end 
of the world, or worlds, we have known. We already 
have known many endings in our lifetime. The world will 
end, but how are we now living in it? We Americans live 
so much in the future, we plan how things will be when 
we get out of school, settle 
into a job, marry, retire, get 
the kids through school, 
etc. Jesus, however, 
invites us to welcome each 
moment, live it fully and 
grow in love for God and 
others. Jesus says that we 
don't know what hour will 
be our last - so let this hour 
be important. If you, or 
someone you know would like to hear more about Jesus 
and placing our trust in God, we invite you to join us at 
an Inquiry Session. Inquiry sessions DO NOT assume a 
commitment to join the Catholic Faith family. Inquiry 
sessions are opportunities to ask questions about God, 
Jesus, the Catholic Faith Family. All who are 
unbaptized, baptized into another faith denomination, or 
baptized Catholic but have not received Eucharist or 
Confirmation, are invited. Inquiry sessions are for those 
who wish to inquire, explore, and search for ways to 
grow in relationship with God.   For more info, call our 
parish RCIA contact at 732-764-0264. 
 

How to Report Sexual Abuse  

If you were sexually abused by a member of the clergy 
or anyone representing the Catholic Church, or you 
know of someone who was, you are encouraged to 
report that abuse to law enforcement and/or by 
contacting the Diocesan Reporting Officer at 908-930-
4558 (24 hours/7 days a week).  For more information 
on how to report abuse, visit our diocesan website:  
https://diometuchen.org/report-a-suspected-abuse. 

First Penance  

Congratulations to all our students 
who received the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation for the first time this 
weekend.  God Bless them, and 
their families, as they experience 
Godôs infinite love and forgiveness 
through this sacrament of healing. 

 

Family Advent Workshop  

Sunday, December 2nd at 10 am 
Join us for a morning of crafts, activities and light 
refreshments as we begin the Advent Season.   Please 

contact Cathy Cooney, Director of 
Religious Education at 908-756-
6524 ext. 16  or via email at  
ccooney@stmaryswatchung to 
register or if you have any 
questions.  We ask all families to 
register in advance so we can  
plan appropriately.  We also 
request a $5 donation per family 
to offset the cost of the materials. 

 

World Day of the Poor  

Sunday, November 18, 2018 
On this yearôs World Day of the Poor, Pope Francis 
reflects on Psalm 34:7, ñThis poor man cried, and the 
Lord heard him.ò  He challenges us to use the World Day 
of the Poor as an opportunity to make an examination of 
conscience and consider whether we truly do hear the 
cry of the poor. 
 
Hearing the Cry of the Poor 
A Prayer for the Second World Day of the Poor 
 
Loving God, 
 

You hear the cry of each of your children, 
and especially those who are poor and suffering. 
 

We pray that we too might hear the cries of people  
      in need:  
The family crying out for food é 
The migrant child crying out for his  mother é 
The youth crying out for education é 
The farmer crying out for rains for his harvest é 
The trafficked and abused, crying out for freedom é 
All of who are poor and vulnerable, crying out for help é 
 

Lord, open our hearts 
that we may hear the cries of the poor as you do 
and respond as your hands and feet on earth. 
 

In your name we pray, 
Amen. 

 

In and Around the Diocese of Metuchen 


